
Notes about Data for District Courts for FY 2010 

 
 

At the time of publication, there was a 98.6 percent reporting rate overall for the fiscal 

year. 

 

No reports were received from Hudspeth and Zavala counties. 

 

No reports were received for March through August from Newton County. 

 

Due to problems with its case management system, no reports were submitted from 

Sherman County. 

 

Due to problems with a new case management system, no reports were submitted for 

civil and juvenile cases from Edwards County. A report for other proceedings was also 

missing (August). 

 

Due to a software change, civil reports for July and August were missing from Galveston 

County. 

 

Civil reports were not submitted for May through August from Guadalupe County.  

 

The juvenile report for August was missing from Bexar and El Paso counties. 

 

One criminal report for July was missing for one court in Kerr County. 

 

For the latest data, run a report from OCA’s live database at:  

http://www.dm.courts.state.tx.us/oca/reportselection.aspx. 

http://www.dm.courts.state.tx.us/oca/reportselection.aspx

